
WATER 

Eimer Godsil 
Envi ronmenta I Licensing Program me 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
Environmental Protection Agency 
In nisca r ra 
Co. Cork. 

IW- E R- LTO268 

gfh June 2015 

RE: Whitegate-Aghada Waste Water Discharge Licence Application D0423-01 

Dear Eimer Godsil, 

Irish Water wishes to advise the Agency that the wastewater discharge from the septic tank to 
the percolation area a t  Ardnabourkey, identified as SWWWCAG in the aforementioned 
licence application, will be decommissioned during the upgrade of the scheme. The 
Whitegate-Aghada sewerage scheme is at  preliminary stage and the date for 
decommissioning is unknown at this stage. However, it is not expected that this 
decommissioning will occur prior to the end of 2018. 

Best Regards, 

Chief bchhical Advisor 

Sdiurthdrl I Dimton: M McNichdas (Charmn). Brendan Murphy, Mlcheel OSulhvan. John Tierney 
a l e  Chlhntthm I R.glstarad ollioa: Teach Chi, 24-26 Srhd Thalbbld. Baik h a  Cliath 1 I Cohnll Houw, 24-26 Talbot Street, Dubhn 1 
is cuIdedeachla phrlobhdideach I UIsce tiresnn faor Meorainn scalreanna I lnsh W&r 15 a p m t e  canpfmy bmed by shares 
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